
Subject: [Fwd: Arsenic and "Old Lace" (Federal Government)]
Date: Sat, 09 Feb 2002 16:27:52 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Arsenic and "Old Lace" (Federal Government)
Date: Sat, 09 Feb 2002 10:47:34 -0800

From: Dave Gosse <dagwood10@telus.net>
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

Good Day,

Am I the only one that read, and reacted, to the story in the National Post
last weekend of Jean Chretien's predecessor, and himself, refusing to post
warnings in 1990, that children playgrounds are being exposed to Arsenic
which is leaching into the ground from preserved (treated) lumber?

Our current Prime Minister may have poisoned the "political" waters around
Richmond, B.C., by his accepting a Canadian Alliance MP into his back bench
ranks, but the fact that the Prime Minister has not taken steps during his
repeated terms of Office to post a warning, needs to be questioned. 

Best Wishes,

Dave Gosse
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